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County Road 22 Closed Oct 13-16 

(Yolo Bypass section, parallel to I-5)  
 

(Woodland, CA) – Due to road repairs, County Road 22 (Yolo Bypass section, parallel to I-5), from the 

Woodland city limits to the northbound ramp of I-5, will be closed to all traffic beginning Monday 

October 13 to October 16.  The road will reopen for travel after 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 16.  

Detour signs will direct motorists to I-5. 

 

This closure will allow Yolo County road crews to complete pavement and drainage repairs prior to 

winter rains. 
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